
 

 
 
 

 
 
Manwella Hawell 
Senior Planning Officer  
Department of Planning and Environment 
12 Darcy Street 
Parramatta NSW 2150 
 
E manwella.hawell@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
15 February 2022 
 
Dear Manwella 
 
RE: TAFE Meadowbank SSD10349-MOD-2 Additional two levels to the approved car-
park 
 
Reference is made to the above modification application. 
 
Council is not making any submission with respect to the MOD but seeks that the residents’ 
concerns as raised directly with the DPE regarding the proposal be addressed. 
 
 
As discussed yesterday, for some reason the Portal does not let comments be provided 
directly so I am attaching this pdf letter. If you wish to discuss the matter, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
 
Thank you 

 
 
Sanju Reddy 
Senior Coordinator – Development Advisory Services 
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